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I am concerned that the increase in housing stock proposed in the London Borough of Richmond is excessive. There is little space for 
development in the borough and few, if any, suitable suits for additional schools to serve the increase in population not to mention the impact 
on health provision and transport. The borough simply can not take the increase in houses stock required which would require more space 
than is available. 
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